
Friends of Stanley Park and Salisbury Woodland

Open to all art exhibition June 2024 - Call for Entries

We are again holding our open art exhibition at the Visitor centre throughout June.
There is no theme, any medium, any ability, all ages, just as long as the subject is family friendly,
and is limited to no more than 2 entries per person, size no larger than A2, preferably on card
or a lightweight canvas.

We can accommodate small framed pieces and a couple of larger ones, but apart from a limited
hanging picture rail, everything is attached with Velcro to the board.

We cannot accept responsibility for your entries, but there are staff on duty at all times to keep
an eye on them.

If you wish to sell your work, we ask for a donation to the Friends, but ask you to leave your work
in place until the end of the exhibition.

Please submit your entries into the centre by May 25th, open Tuesday to Sunday 11 to 3pm.
If you would like to send a preview to ascertain suitability, you can e-mail to gillhoward@talktalk.net.

Please bring this form to accompany your work. We hope to see some great new artwork,

so enjoy creating.

Name --------------------------------------------------------------

Contact details---------------------------------------------------------------

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Title of work------------------------------------------------------------------

Gill Howard
Friends of Stanley Park


